
DRAINAGE BOARD MEETING                                                                                                  October 9th, 2023  

The Rush County Drainage Board met at 10:35a.m. October 9th, 2023 with the following present; Mark 

Bacon, Ron Jarman, Kenny Aulbach, Marvin L. Rees, Surveyor, Ashley Perkins, Secretary, and Leigh 

Morning, Attorney. Also present Chuck Kemker and Karen Trotter of RQAW. 

The minutes of the meeting that was held on September 25th, 2023 were approved and signed by 

Jarman, 2nd by Bacon. 

RUSHVILLE FLOODING 

Chuck Kemker presented to the Board with having to recreate documents that we would have to apply 

next year in September 2024 and it would be a 3 year process.  The engineer is telling us that the cost 

for their services will be $60,000.00.  Surveyor asked is the city would be paying half of this cost. 

Meeting was set with Mike Pavey to discuss the project on October 16th, 2023 at 9:00a.m.  

CARR/STANLEY 

Shawn Orme ask about who will pay for the NRCS waterway. Surveyor stated he called Ramsey and he 

said it shouldn’t cost to grade the waterway.  

FRALEY/WILKER 

Surveyor stated that the grass is growing as it should.  

MANILLA OPEN DRAIN 

Surveyor showed a watershed map and explained we should go ahead and bid it out. Surveyor stated he 

would get back with the board when he gets it altogether.  

With nothing else to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned on motion by Jarman, 2nd by 

Aulbach. Motion carried. 

__________________________ _________________________    ___________________________ 

Mark Bacon                                       Ron Jarman                                        Kenny Aulbach 

 

 


